
 
  

 

       

 

 
  

Saturday, June 23  4:00pm Steven Prunier 
    requested SVDP 
 
Sunday, June 24  9:00am Jeanne DeMaio 
    requested by the family 
 
    11:00am Jim Cashman 
    requested by the family 
 
Monday, June 25  8:30am All Souls Intentions 
    of  Theresa Braney 
 
Tuesday, June 26   8:30am Catherine Montville 
    requested by Deacon Jim & Carole 
 
Wednesday, June 27  8:30am Anthony Surozenski 
    requested by Deacon Jim & Carole 
 
Thursday, June 28  8:30am Birthday remembrance for 
    Louis Renaud req. by Dee   

   Archambault & Richard Renaud 
 
Saturday, June 30  4:00pm Marie Jeanne Lavallee 
    requested by the K of C 
 
Sunday, July 1  9:00am Walter McCarthy 3rd Anniv. 
    requested by the family 
 
    11:00am Joseph & Marie Robidoux 
    requested by David Dumais  
 
 
   
 
     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 

 

Weekly Collection June 16 & 17 
Adults      $ 2,521.00 
Children     $       26.00 
Maintenance     $       80.00 
Other sources of Income   $     118.00 
Youth Ministry    $       73.00 
Total of parish support   $ 2,818.00 
Weekly support needed to meet budget expenses 
      $ 4,110.00 
 
SVDP      $      120.00 
Poor Box     $         43.00 
 

 

Tuesday, July 3  
at  

5:00 to 6:30pm 
led by 

 Acolyte Tom Creamer 

 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
     As we celebrate the Birth of John the Baptist 
this Sunday we know that midsummer is here. 
There is a very important reason why the two 
are connected. 
     John's entire purpose was to proclaim the 
imminent coming of the Messiah (Jesus). He 
began his public ministry before the Lord and 
preached repentance among the people to 
prepare their hearts to receive the Gospel. 
Then, it was time for Jesus to begin His 
ministry. As Jesus began this, John commented 
"He must increase. I must decrease." Through 
these words, John told the people that His 
purpose was reaching completion and it was 
time for his ministry to conclude. Soon after, 
John was arrested and beheaded. 
     We celebrate The Birth of John the Baptist 
at the time of year when the hours of daylight 
are the greatest. After the Summer Solstice, 
On June 21, the hours of daylight gradually 
decrease. In other words, the light begins to 
fade. This process continues until the Winter 
Solstice, around December 21, which is the 
point in the year when the hours of daylight 
are the least. Yet, on Christmas, December 25, 
we celebrate the Birth of Christ. After the 
Winter Solstice, the hours of daylight begin to 
increase until they reach their greatest point 
on midsummer's day. 
     Thus John's feast is celebrated when the 
light begins to fade whereas Jesus' feast, 
Christmas, is celebrated when the light begins 
to increase and grow greater... just like the 
story of John and Jesus! 
     Let's enjoy these wonderful summer days 

before they fade.      

In Christ, Fr. Michael 
 

We welcome 

Martha, Akhilleus & 

 Beowulf Morin 

who were baptized last weekend. 

May God bless them and their 

family. 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=free+catholic+clip+art+adoration+of+the+blessed+sacrament&qpvt=free+catholic+clip+art+adoration+of+the+blessed+sacrament&FORM=IGRE


 
 
 
Thank you to all the volunteers who made the Family Fun  

        

Meetings  

NA    Sundays 7:30 pm in the hall 
K of C   1st Tuesday of the month 6:45pm in the hall 
SVDP   Sunday July 15th following the 9:00am Mass 
Rosary Group Tuesday at 6:00pm in the church 
Bible Study  Wednesday at 7:00pm in the Church Hall 
              Please have read Luke 1:57-66,80  
Divine Mercy 10 week retreat starting June 11th 
Monday evenings 6-8 pm 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SaintAnnParishOxfordMA 

 
Thanks to all of our parishioners who have made their 
gift to the 2018 Partners in Charity Appeal. Your gift will 
help us in reaching our parish goal of $40,000. Gifts and 
pledges have totaled $34,054.74. You can also make 
your gift online at www.partners-charity.net 
 
 A Partners Appeal video may be viewed at  
vimeo.com/255598536 Thank you! 
 

 

If you are a parishioner and are in need of 
assistance, please call #508- 987-8892 and 
leave a message on the SVDP private line 
and someone from the SVDP will return 
your call. Maybe you have lost your job and 
are behind on your utilities or can't afford to 
have oil delivered. We can help. We also can 
point you in the direction of other resources 
that are available. 

 

Please donate your returnable 
bottles & cans from your summer 
cookouts to benefit St. Ann's.  
Please drop them off in the bin near 
the handicap ramp. 
Thank you 

 

Why do we celebrate the Birth of John the Baptist?    
The Nativity of St. John the Baptist is a sacred reminder of 
the fact that every day I need born in my life: 
 

 Someone who leaps with joy before the 
presence of the   Lord, who makes me want to 
live my own relationship with Jesus with 
greater ardor and fervor; 

 Someone to prepare the way of the Lord and to 
give me knowledge of salvation through the 
forgiveness of my sins; 

 Someone who turns my attention away from 
my distractions and preconceptions so that I 
will behold the Lamb of God as the true desire 
of my heart; 

 Someone who models for me that there is no 
greater joy in my life than for Jesus to increase 
and for me to decrease, especially as regards 
my self-reliance, my self-assertion, my self-
absorption; 

 Someone who is a burning and shinning lamp 
whose radiance gives light to my path and 
courage to my heart, making me want to live 
for others; 

 Someone so committed to the truth that he is 
willing to lay down his life for the Truth-
become-flesh-witnessing to me that all true 
happiness comes through self-sacrifice; 

 Someone whose sanctity proclaims that there 
is no man born of woman greater than he is, 
but that I can share his greatness if I love Jesus 
as he did. 

    In tender compassion of our God, the Dawn from on 
high has broken upon us through the birth of John the 
Baptist.                        Father Peter John Cameron, O.P. 
 
 
 

 

Gardeners 

Needed 

It is the perfect time for planting annuals in the 
Memorial Garden on the front lawn. If you would 
like to donate annuals in memory of a loved one or 
help plant flowers in this garden please contact the 
rectory. 
We are looking for laurel bushes and rhododendron 
bushes for the outdoor shrine. If you would like to 
donate and or plant some please contact the rectory. 
 
An Appreciation Garden for the dedicated service of 
Sr. Jeanne to St. Ann's parish will begin soon, if you 
would like to help plant the flowers Sr. Jeanne has 
selected please contact the rectory. 

Pilgrimage to Israel and Jordan   
March17 - 28, 2019                                                              
St. Andrew Bobola Parish will sponsor a Pilgrimage to Israel and 
Jordan March17-28, 2019.  
The all inclusive cost with breakfast, dinners is $3,190.00 
(double occupancy) 
Deposit of $1,000 is due at registration and is NON-
REFUNDABLE after December 10, 2018. 
The remaining balance ($2,190.00) is due- Dec 10, 2018 
Please contact: Rectory at 508-943-5633 or email: 
rectory@standrewbobola.net.  
Registration Forms are available on parish the website 
www.standrewbobola.com   
              
Required documents:  Valid passport (passport must be valid 
for at least six months after our return date). 

http://www.standrewbobola.com/

